
11201 SE 8th Street Suite 208, Bellevue, W A 98004  

February 2, 2024 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary. 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: Docket UE-231031 (Advice No. 2023-60) Puget Sound Energy’s Electric Tariff Revision 

I am writing to express PSCCU’s full endorsement of this revised tariff submission. Customers of PSE 
deserve rates that are calculated with precise, comprehensive, and impartial data, and that take into 
account concerns of fairness and equality. The purpose of this tariff filing is to provide PSE customers 
with transparent information so that they can make well-informed choices regarding their investments 
in clean energy, until a thorough, scientific, and unbiased study can be conducted on the value of solar 
energy. The findings of the study will then assist in determining appropriate future compensation for the 
clean energy generated by solar adopters and contributed to the grid. 

Maintaining the current structure for net-metered solar power without any changes is crucial to prevent 
any negative impact on consumers. This includes both those interested in adopting solar power and 
those who benefit from the clean energy generated by their neighbors. This tariff request showcases 
PSE's commitment to a responsible and collaborative approach to determining the most equitable net 
metering tariff that is in the best interest of all of their customers. 

I respectfully request that you approve this tariff filing. 

Shannon Ellis-Brock 
PSCCU | CEO / President 
425.283.5155 direct 
425.283.5152 fax 
psccu.org 
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